
AIQ Report to Academic Senate  
November 20, 2019 
Grace Commiso, Faculty Co-Chair AIQ 
 

Review of meetings 

Meeting changes: 

 Adjusted regular meeting times to accommodate faculty schedules.  Moved back to 2nd 

and 4th Tuesdays for 1 hour instead of 1.5 hours. 

 Addressed membership changes, from new faculty co-chair to new faculty additions by 

pathway, and updated the charge to adequately reflect membership changes approved 

in 2018.   

 Provided charge for senate approval 11/20/19.  

 

KCCD District Climate Survey: 

 Reminder time is running out to complete it.   

 We encourage all to participate.  It will only take about 20-25 minutes to complete.  

 

BC Educational Master Plan Process Kick Off 

 Just an FYI the process is starting and more to come in spring.   

Look for upcoming open forum’s to provide feedback and be a part of the process. 

 Presented potential timeline to College Council in October however it will need to be 

adjusted. 

 Currently, Academic Senate 1st Review is slated for February 19th with approval March 

4th.  Again, this is a tentative timeline.   

 

BC’s Accreditation & Services Survey 

 Committee spending a lot of time to comb through both surveys traditionally 

administered, and compare with current KCCD Climate Survey.   

 Will condense to one survey, however there will still be some duplication. 

 The new survey will be administered in spring.   

 

Review of ACCJC Policies 

 https://accjc.org/eligibility-requirements-standards-policies/   

 Will review next meeting to ensure we are following all requirements.   
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